WD 473-D

State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1341 Fillmore Street, Suite 200, Twin Falls ID 83301-3380
Phone: (208) 736-3033 FAX: (208) 736-3037

SOUTHERN REGION JAMES E. RISCH
September 20, 2006 Governor
: KARL J. DREHER
Director
Rod or Willhiam Jones
PO Box 143
Almo, ID 83312

RE: Reconstruction of existing diversion
Gentlemen:

As you know I again met with Rod today to clarify the letter I wrote 3/29/2006 regarding
this matter. I now understand the pump will be relocated to a place closer to the
diversion point. This detail does not matter to IDWR, the point of diversion is the issue.
To clarify this matter please change the wording of the last sentence of the 3/29 letter to
read; “I understand the new structure will divert to a buried pipeline that will convey
water to the delivery system”.

This letter is intended fo supplement my 3/29/2006 letter.

I hope this clarification helps. If you need something more please feel free to contact this
office.
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Allen Merritt, PE
Southern Region Manager



